
 

 

 

WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are 

saddened to learn of the passing of Branko Prusina, Transit Operator, on Saturday 

January 15, 2022.    

AND WHEREAS Branko started with the City of Mississauga in June 2006.  

AND WHEREAS Branko’s peers describe him as thoughtful, caring, positive, inclusive, 

and happy. He always had a kind word to say. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf 

of the Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Prusina 

family 

17.2. 


